
Request for Proposal (“RFP”) 
Information Technology Management Services 
Notice of RFP Modification - Extension of Site Visit Period 
 
Posted: December 20, 2024 
 
This notice is publicly posted to inform interested vendors that the period for site visits related to 
the “Information Technology Management Services” RFP has been extended.  The original RFP 
stated under “Schedule for Selection” the following: 
 
Site Walk-Through (must be scheduled): November 23 - December 19, 2024 
 
This section of the RFP is being amended as follows: 
 
Site Walk-Through (must be scheduled): November 23 - December 30, 2024 
 
Vendors interested in scheduling a walk-through can contact the General Manager at 
Josh.Bonner@CVPCD.org. The December 30, 2024, deadline is final and will not be extended 
further.   
 
All other portions of the RFP remain unchanged.  Please contact the General Manager with any 
questions you may have about this change or the RFP. 
 
 


